Philip Dagnall mm 162

From:

Sent: 18 August 2018 16:29

To: pmods22

Subject: Objection to Highmoor Farm planning permission

[ live near to the proposed site and am very unhappy to think that even more houses are being considered
when there are already too many houses being built in Clitheroe as per your own housing figures.

The area is agricultural land and should remain so, the countryside in Clitheroe is quickly disappearing. The
congestion | already experience outside my home from housing developments is ridiculous and will only get
worse with carbon emissions becoming excessive from standing traffic.

Extra residents in Clitheroe will will overwhelm the already stressed infrastructure of Clitheroe with
schools, health centres, parking and roads unable to accommodate the extra demand.

[



